From:

Charlie Knowles <easyaspye17@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 18, 2013 10:41 AM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

House Bill 24

Dear Rep. Neuman,

My name is Charles Knowles of Anchorage, Alaska (13900 Specking Ave. 99515).

I am writing you to let you know that I would like to see your support of HB24 which supports our God given right to defend ourselves against violent criminals, not just in our home, property, or business, but anywhere a person has the legal right to be with- out any duty to retreat. I believe this most basic human right is necessary to preserve a civil and polite society and that it is un-just to deny the people the fullness of their rights, thank you.

-Charles Knowles

From:

Jill Pock <jhpock@mtaonline.net>

Sent:

Monday, February 18, 2013 5:52 AM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB 24

Dear Mr. Neuman,

We are please with your success on HB 24 and hope you can get it to pass into law as soon as possible.

We are home owners, business owners and have several parcels of land we have had to safeguard and and defend against trespassers and thieves on many occasions.

Since we have to do this ourselves

no assistance from the Alaska State Troopers, your efforts are greatly appreciated.

Keep up the good work.

Craig and Jill Pock

P.O. Box 520102

Big Lake, AK 99652

907.354.5455

To:

Steve Parizek

Subject:

RE: Snotrac thanks & guns

From: Steve Parizek [mailto:sparizek@acsalaska.net]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 5:34 PM

To: Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject: Snotrac thanks & guns

Representative Neuman: I appreciate your support on several things:

2) On a personal note I enjoyed seeing you support the HB 24. You should have the right to defend yourself and others if you have a legal right to be there. Thank You Again!!!! Steve Parizek, Individual.

Sincerely,

...

Steve Parizek Snomads Pres.

Rep. Mark Neuman housemajority_email@housemajority.org From: Thursday, February 07, 2013 6:37 PM Sent: Rep. Mark Neuman To: Email to Rep. Neuman Subject: DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To correspond with the author Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'. Then change the TO: address to sphillips@alaska.net If suspected Spam please forward to: support@housemajority.org +----+ From: sphillips@alaska.net Thanks for your house bill 24 Mark, I think it goes a long ways in clarifying not just Alaska law but the 2nd amendment in general, We as law abiding citizens shall not retreat, but in fact push criminals out of our neighborhoods. ~ Patrick Phillips Zip Code: 99504

DO NOT REPLY DIRECTLY TO THIS EMAIL: your reply will go to enews@housemajority.org To correspond with the author

Then change the TO: address to sphillips@alaska.net If suspected Spam please forward to: support@housemajority.org

Hit 'Reply' or 'Forward'.

From:

T Kelly <kellys_ak@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, February 15, 2013 6:35 AM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

Support your Self Defense Bill

Mark

I am very much in support of your bill that would not require someone to retreat in a life threatening situation outside of their home or business.

Mike Kelly Secretary, Mat-Valley Sportsmen

To:

Norm Bean

Subject:

RE: Alaska: House Committee Advances Self-Defense Legislation

From: Norm Bean [mailto:normbean1928@qmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 3:41 PM

To: Rep. Alan Austerman; Rep. Bill Stoltze; Rep. Mark Neuman; Rep. Mia Costello; Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Lindsey Holmes; Rep. Les Gara; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Tammie Wilson; Rep.

Mike Hawker; Rep. Scott Kawasaki

Subject: Fw: Alaska: House Committee Advances Self-Defense Legislation

Please folks vote YES on both bills 24 and 10. Thanks Norm Bean

From:

steppenwolf@hushmail.com

Sent:

Friday, February 15, 2013 4:53 AM

To:

Rep. Alan Austerman

Subject:

HB 24...

Just a quick email to get the members of The House Committee to vote for House Bill 24. This bill is aimed at strengthening a person's ability to defend themselves using force and even deadly force anywhere a person has the legal ability to be present. So for example if they are accosted by a criminal while going about their lawful business on a street they can do so without fearing charges or arrest for doing so.

-Mr Steven Wolf-

From:

Jeff Hightower <jefferyhightowerak@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:30 PM

To:

Rep. Alan Austerman; Rep. Bill Stoltze; Rep. Mark Neuman; Rep. Mia Costello; Rep. Bryce

Edgmon; Rep. Lindsey Holmes; Rep. Les Gara; Rep. David Guttenberg; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Tammie Wilson; Rep. Mike Hawker; Rep. Scott

Kawasaki

Subject:

House Bill 24

To the members of The House Finance Committee;

Ladies and Gentleman, I support HB 24 for the reason that I as a law abiding citizen I should have the ability to defend myself anywhere I legally have a right to be.

Now mind you that I don't go looking for trouble, far from it but as we all have seen in the news you don't have to be in a seedy section of town or city to be caught up in a bad situation and since my wife and I cannot easily run away, I may have to stand my ground to protect my wife and my self from a robbery, beating or being killed andI understand the consequences of any of my actions regarding my safety and the safety of the general public.

This Bill gives the Law Abiding Citizen options when in public.

Please remember that most criminals don't vote or pay taxes, your job is to serve your constituents and this bill serves your constituents.

Thank you for your time.

Jeff Hightower

From:

Sam <flack_sam@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:34 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB24

Hi Mark,

I am writing to respectfully request your support for HB 24 during the hearing at 1330 hrs tomorrow. From the perspective of a former LE officer here in Alaska, I strongly support the recommended change to the current duty to retreat requirements.

Thank you for your service to Alaska.

Sincerely, Sam Flack 9073156523

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Chad <flyers@mtaonline.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 2:16 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

Stand your ground

Thank you please pass it. Chad Phillips NRA Lifetime member

Sent from Samsung Mobile

From:

Jerrod Andrews < jerrodandrews@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 6:05 PM

To:

Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Tammie Wilson; Rep. Mike Hawker; Rep. Scott Kawasaki;

Rep. Alan Austerman; Rep. Bill Stoltze; Rep. Mark Neuman; Rep. Mia Costello; Rep. Bryce

Subject:

I support HB 24

Hello. My name is Jerrod Andrews and I wanted to contact your office about HB 24. I just want to pass along that I am in favor of this bill. I currently work in the law enforcement field here is Juneau for the state. My personal opinion is that I believe this is a step in the right direction for the people of Alaska to defend themselves and their families. I feel we already have supportive Alaska statutes that protect us in regards to protecting ourselves. But more legislation to protect law abiding citizens and the safety of themselves and those around them makes excellent sense. I hope you consider approving this bill as a step forward in protecting our freedoms to protect ourselves.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Jerrod M. Andrews

From:

George Sahlstrom <gsahlstrom@me.com>

Sent:

Thursday, February 21, 2013 11:02 AM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB24

Dear Representative Neuman,

Just a quick note to let you know that I support HB 24; I believe it will be good for all Alaskans to have the current law in this area updated.

George Sahlstrom 1150 S Colony Way Ste 3, #126 Palmer, AK 99645 907-982-8480

From:

Steve Burress <steve.burress@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 6:46 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB 24 Support

Mr. Neuman,

I am writing to sk for your support in passing HB 24. Passing this legislation would send a message that honest law abiding citizens would still be able to defend themselves and their families. In this time of proposed civil rights infringements around the country, it is nice to see our legislature is looking after our interests.

Thank you in advance.

Steve J Burress Wasilla Alaska

From:

Stephen Sundby <smsundby1@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 6:35 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB 24

I support HB 24. Thank you for protecting our rights.

Stephen Sundby, PhD Meadow Lakes, AK

Sent from my iPhone

From:

Klondys < klondys@acsalaska.net >

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 4:42 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

HB 24

Under existing state law, there is no duty-to-retreat if a person is in their home, business or on their own property. HB 24 would extend this to recognize the right to use force, including deadly force, for self-defense to include anywhere a person has a legal right to be.

Please approve this bill.

Mr & Mrs Klondys M Bailey

From:

Jack Derr <jackdderr.1985@gmail.com> Wednesday, February 20, 2013 3:46 PM

Sent: To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

Support

Support HB 24

From:

kerronej@hotmail.com

Sent:

Wednesday, February 20, 2013 7:39 PM

To:

Rep. Mark Neuman

Subject:

Thank you

I support and appreciate it all that you do! Especially the 2nd amendment bill. Thank you sir!

Jason

Kerrone

Wasilla, Alaska

Sent from my Alaska Communications Android

To:

Michael Seine

Subject:

RE: HB 69

From: Michael Seine [mailto:mseine@mtaonline.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 10:37 PM

To: Rep. Mark Neuman Subject: RE: HB 69

Dear Mark,

Thank you for your response, and thank you for your sponsor ship of HB24. Should be common sense but unfortunately a very necessary piece of legislation these days! Thank you also for bringing HJR4 to my attention. It's important that Alaska joins the other states in sending this message.

Thank you again for your service and keep up the good work!

Respectfully,

Michael & Christina